
Mid-South Roadrunners 
January 23, 2021 

Meeting Minutes 

 
 
The meeting was held at Lazydays RV Park. The meeting was called to order by Tracey Lamonica, President, 

who led the group through the Pledge of Allegiance. 11 coaches were represented at the chapter meeting. 

 

New members:      

2021  

Brent & Dawn Cox 

2020 

Dennis & Shelly Goltara 

Bill & Margaret Cronin                             

Wayne & Debby Carter                        We are all looking forward to getting to know the new members.  

 

Retired Members: 

Jim & Ruth Pearce 

Charles & Betty Watson 

Drenda Phillips                                     We wished them well and safe travels.  

 

 

Everyone is asked to recommend a possible destination for a rally. Don & Shirley Jett recommended 

Fayetteville NC. Should you decide on a destination, call the campground and determine how many the park 

can accommodate. That information will then be shared with Rich Forcier, Rally Coordinator. The President 

will work with the Rally Coordinator to determine if it’s viable and an email will be sent to us members to find 

out how many are interested in attending. There was a discussion that the number of coaches attending will be 

important for the campground to know, but there is no pre-determined number of coaches that need to attend to 

hold a rally. Cherry Hill Park, MD will be planned for 2022.  

 

 

The Treasure’s report was given by Bernie Williams. The balance as of Dec 31, 2020 is $2197.49 (complete 

report attached). 

 

Tracey Lamonica (President) requested that, since it is the end of her and Bernie Williams’ (Treasurer) terms, 

we need to ask for nominees to be voted on. 

 

The nominees are: 

President               - Kenny Browning 

Vice-President      - Roger Roy                                All members voted yes for the nominees. 

Treasurer               - Johnny Spacek    

Rally Coordinator - Rich Forcier 

 

Paul Williams will continue as Secretary 

 

There were many thanks, by the members for the new team and a round of applause for the fantastic job the 

outgoing members had accomplished. 

 

As a final note, we are all wishing Johnny Spacek a safe and speedy recovery from his pending heart surgery. 

Ray Shea is still mending. Our prayers are for them both. 

 

As the new President, Kenny Brown adjourned the meeting. 

                     


